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Ref: HE243818D-02 
Enquiries to: Highways Improvements Team 
Email: HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk 

Date: 6th September 2024 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Proposed Traffic Restrictions – West Street, Berwick-upon-Tweed 

I am writing to inform you that Northumberland County Council has received concerns 

regarding all-day parking on West Street which obstructs access for pedestrians and 

vehicles navigating through the route. 

As a result, a ‘Pedestrian & Cycle Zone’ is proposed to cover the extents of the cobbled 

area, which would be denoted by new signage to replace the existing Controlled Parking 

Zone signs. As part of the proposed restrictions, loading and unloading would be 

permitted for vehicles between the hours of 5pm-10am every day to assist businesses 

carrying out deliveries etc. Loading/unloading would be prohibited from 10am-5pm so that 

pedestrians have priority of the area and in turn improves road safety. 

A drawing showing the proposed extents of the new ‘Pedestrian & Cycle Zone’ is 

enclosed. 

We would be grateful for your views on this proposal. If you wish to make comments 

please do so via email to: HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk before Friday 

4th October 2024. 

Regrettably, it is not possible to reply to individual comments, but you may wish to note 

that comments may be included in a Decision Report to the Director of Environment & 

Transport and may be available for public inspection. 

Yours Faithfully, 

William Binks 

Programme Officer 

Highways Improvements Team, Technical Services 

Northumberland County Council 
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